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Chaz Antonelli

From: Chaz Antonelli <chazantonelli@gmail.com>

Sent: 06 May 2018 21:53

To: Chaz Antonelli

Cc: kkua@earthlink.net

Subject: Motorcycle  Weekend Payment Acknowledgement

 

Empire City MC 2018 Biker 

Weekend 

 

Greetings fellow bikers and buddies! 

 

The weekend is upon us and we’re excited to host you this 

weekend! 

 

This letter serves as confirmation that we’ve received your 

payment for ECMC’s Motorcycle Weekend!  Additional 

information will be e-mailed on or around 22nd May 2018. 

 

IMPORTANT THINGS! 

 

 If you registered other people under your name, I need their names and e-mails please! 

 If you have any food/dietary restrictions/food allergies, please let me know immediately.  We are only 

aware of one ovo-lacto vegetarian with the initials “AG”. 

 I need to know which meet-up point each one of you will meet us at – please reply with the LETTER of the 

meet-up point as described in the run application. 

 

We look forward to hosting you! 

 

Your run chairman, 

Chaz  A. 

 

 
 

This message was created using 100% post-consumer, recycled electrons (or just one if you believe in Feynman's "One Electron Universe 

Theory"). 

 


